[bookmark: _GoBack]BAMFORD WITH THORNHILL PARISH COUNCIL 			  
Minutes of the Traffic & Parking Committee Meeting held on Monday 23 January 2017 in the Bamford Institute at 7.30pm. 
Present: 
	C Farrell
	P Taylor 

	J Stubbs
	I Wingfield

	C Tattersall
	


						
Also in attendance were PDNPA Transport Policy Officer T Nicholson and Parish Clerk P Leppard. No members of the public were present.

TP01/17 Apologies for absence None

TP02/17 Variations of order of business None

TP03/17 Declaration of interests None

TP04/17 Public participation None

TP05/17 Minutes of meeting of 29 November It was resolved to confirm these as a correct record.  

TP06/17 Traffic and parking improvements In light of the discussion at December 2016’s full Council meeting (minute 164/16.1), Cllr Taylor had since circulated a draft slide pack for potential use at the Annual Bamford Parish Meeting. The Committee reviewed the contents (welcoming some advice from PDNPA), agreed some changes and resolved to present the amended version to the full Council in February for its approval. It was also resolved that Cllr Taylor would review, post-meeting, the Committee’s paper to December’s Council meeting to ensure it remains consistent with the slide pack. 		           Action: PT It was resolved that the Clerk will research whether any sources of grant funding might exist for highways improvements which are unaffordable by DCC. 						       Action: Clerk


Meeting closed at 9pm. 

1110


